
Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

Date : 16.01.2025 

Notice 

Subject : Extension in the date for submission of willingness to participate in the 3
rd

 round PG Medical 

counseling under NEET PG-2024. 

 As the university has received number of queries by the already registered candidates to reopen 

the window for submission of willingness.  In this regard, the competent authority, keeping in view the 

interest of candidates and their future, has decided to reopen the window for already registered 

candidates for submitting willingness to participate in 3
rd

 round PG counseling from 16.01.2025 to 

17.01.2025 upto 5.00PM.  This is 2
nd

 opportunity for registered candidates and no request will be 

entertained lateron. Fresh registration will not be allowed as the data of already registered candidates 

has been sent to NBE on 14.01.2025 for preparation of state specific merit list. 

Registrar  


